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February 6, 1991
NRC-91-0006

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D, C. 20555

Reference: 1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NPF-43

2) NRC Inspection Report No. 50-341/90017,
dated January 7, 1991

Subject: Response to Notice of Violation 90-017-03

Attached is Detroit Edison's response to the Notice of Violation in
Reference 2 for improper implementation of material accountability
near the spent fuel pool. The major factor that contributed to this
event was a lack of clear administrative controls that should have
{dentified an appropriate method for material accountabllity.

Detroit Edison has conducted an evaluation and has initlated
corrective actions to resolve this matter and to prevent recurrence.
The results of the root cause determination are discussed herein.

Also included in the response is: (1) discussion of circumstances
surrounding this matter; (2) the corrective actions that have been
taken and the results achieved; (3) the corrective actions to be taken
to avold further violations; and (4) the date when full compliance
will be achieved.

Should you have any questions regarding this ro:gonse, please contact
Barbara Siemasz, Compliance Engineer, at (313) 586-1683.

Sincer<ly,

ce: A, B, Davis
R. W. DeFayette
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